**Subject:** 

Email - Communication - Laurence Thompson - Road Safety Audit - College Drive and Wiggins Avenue - CK 6330-1 x 6000-5

From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 4:58 PM

To: City Council < <a href="mailto:City.Council@Saskatoon.ca">City.Council@Saskatoon.ca</a>>

Subject: Email - Communication - Laurence Thompson - Road Safety Audit - College Drive and Wiggins Avenue - CK

6330-1 x 6000-5

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, April 1, 2024 - 16:57

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Monday, April 01, 2024

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

Pronouns: He/him/his

First Name: Laurence

Last Name: Thompson

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Thompson

**Phone Number:** 

Email:

I live outside of Saskatoon: No

Saskatoon Address and Ward:

Address: Elm St.

Ward: Ward 7

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Standing Policy Committee on Transportation

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.2.1

## Comments:

I am concerned that recommendation 10 is not being proceeded with. To me, this is the key long-term recommendation. I lived on Ave from 2007 to 2019. There was high north south foot and cycling traffic to and from the University on this street. A clear, protected north south cycling route south to Taylor should be a high priority for the City